
 

 

Ref: 009/14 

 

 

15
th

 January 2014  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Basic Football Referees Course at St Margaret’s C.E Academy Sports Centre 

 

Your son/daughter has requested that they do the Referees course on the following dates: 

 

Monday  17
th

 February 2014  9.30am – 4.30pm  

Tuesday  18
th

 February 2014  9.30am – 4.30pm 

 

This course is being paid for by St Margaret’s Academy through Personalised Learning funding and 

Leadership & Volunteering. The course would normally cost £65.  

 

As you would agree without full attendance from students attending the course they may be taking the place 

of a more committed student. There are only 15 places on the course and it is for this reason that we are 

asking parents and carers to sign this commitment form on behalf of your son/daughter. We are as a result, 

putting the £65 charge to parents/carers whose son/daughter does not attend both days. 

 

Please fill in the medical & consent forms and sign the commitment slip below and return to school by 

Tuesday 21
st
 January to allow your son/daughter to participate in the course. Any students who have not 

returned the slip by this date will not be permitted to take the course. Please feel free to contact me if you 

have any further questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs N Dunne  

ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- 

Reply Slip to Mrs N Dunne: Basic Referees Course   17
th

 & 18
th

 February 2014 

Student: ____________________    Form: ______________ 

I understand that my son/daughter must attend both days of this course. I also understand that if they do not 

attend all days I will be required to pay £65 back to St Margaret’s Academy.  

 

Signed: _____________________ (parent/carer)  Date: _______________ 

mailto:ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com

